
  
  

Appendix I

Attendance List
Fleet Improvement Committee Meeting

September 20, 2000

Last Name First Inst/Org Phone Fax e-mail

Atkinson Larry ODU 757-683-4926 757-683-5550 atkinson@ccpo.odu.edu

Berkson Jonathan USCG 202-267-1457 202-267-4222 jberkson@comdt.uscg.mil

Coburn Joe WHOI/RVOC 508-289-2624 508-540-8675 jcoburn@whoi.edu

DeSilva Annette UNOLS 401-874-6827 401-874-6167 office@unols.org

Dupree George USCG 202-267-1456 202-267-4427 Gdupree@comdt.uscg.mil

Freitag John URI/RVTEC 401-874-6579 401-874-6578 jfreitag@gso.uri.edu

Hotaling John NMFS 301-713-2369 301-713-4057 John.Hotaling@noaa.gov

Measures Chris UH 808-956-5924 808-956-7112 chrism@soest.hawaii.edu

Millick Sujata ONR 703-696-4530 703-696-2710 millics@onr.navy.mil

Ogden John FIO 727-553-1100 727-553-1109 jogden@marine.usf.edu

Reeve Mike NSF 703-292-8581 703-292-9085 mreeve@nsf.gov

Whitledge Terry U Ak 907-474-7229 907-474-7204 terry@ims.uaf.edu
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Special Report From FIC

A better system of feedback from participants in scientific expeditions on UNOLS vessels is desirable.
This would enable the operating institutions to assess the success or failures of the science programs that
are related to vessel capabilities, outfitting or operations. The current reporting process that involves only
the chief scientist does not always assess the problems or accomplishments that were encountered on a
cruise. A possible remedy to this problem would be at least a questionnaire given to all cruise participants
to request their post cruise responses to problems encountered. Electronic versions of the questionnaire
could be resident on the shipboard information/data collection system. 
 

  
  

Appendix V
MEMO

To: Paul Ljunggren


